From: Ruth, Amy

To: Bratcher, Mike., EMNRD; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD; Tucker. Shelly; James Amos
Cc: McSpadden, Wes; Sanders, Toady; Littrell, Kyle; Foust, Bryan

Subject: Poker Lake Unit 387H Battery (SWD riser) (APl 30-015-41185)

Date: Friday, August 10, 2018 10:09:39 AM

Attachments: imaqge002.png

Good Morning,

This is sent as notification of a release of fluids discovered yesterday afternoon in an amount greater
than 25 barrels from the referenced facility associated SWD riser at coordinates 32.137664 N,
103.84193 W. Details will be provided with an initial form C-141, though if you have questions or
concerns, please don’t hesitate to call or email. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Amy C- Ruth
Delaware Basin Division

Environmental Coordinator
3104 E. Greene Street | Carlsbad, NM 88220 | M: 432.661.0571 | O: 575.689.3380

This document may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure
under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any unauthorized
disclosure, copying, distribution or action on/of the contents of this document is prohibited.
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